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This email serves as a short-form update to the UC concerning the LS8 project.  I'm sorry, I am not able to 
prepare a full project memo at this time.   
 
As you know, the project was modified to include a different design element, discharging more directly to 
LS7.  This required additional surveying and engineering work with an updated engineering services contract.   
 
The scope was initiated mid-May and surveying was released therefrom.  Surveying has been completed but we 
have only received the data about two weeks prior from today.  But now that we have the data, we can confirm 
various forcemain aspects such as air release manholes, locational siting of the forcemain, and discharge 
details.  We can finalize the 90% plans and design documents accordingly.   
 
Since this work is just beginning on our end there is nothing further to update.  Thank you and have a great 
evening. 
 
Robert J. Roth, PE, President 
Roth Professional Solutions 
315 DeWitt Street 
Portage, WI  53901 
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